
Issue Pedestrian crossing Marshlands Rd at Hercules Street 
Candidate’s name Tracey Dorreen 

Request for information 
(issue or question) 

Wishes to know the status of the possibility of placing 
a pedestrian crossing on Marshlands Road at the 
intersection with Hercules Street. 

Date of response 30 August 2007 
Response provided A pedestrian crossing at that location has been looked 

at in the past, but rejected as not appropriate because it 
does not meet the criteria required for pedestrian 
crossings. However, proposed developments at the 
Palms Shopping Centre may have an implication and 
this is something staff will be monitoring. 
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